LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIEPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

2154/DFBS/DB Hamburg 1, Monckebergstrasse 27

Telegrams: Surveyors, Hamburg Telephone: No. 33 10 25 (5 lines)

9th July, 1957.

Dear Sir,

"MARIANNE B.".

Attached is our machinery report No. for
the Machinery Special Survey of the above vessel.

It is understood that there is a possibility of a claim
being made against the underwriters for delay caused
in consequence of this survey.

We have to advise you that the Owners experienced
great difficulties in having machinery items opened
up for survey due to the existing labour shortage at
this port, added with the fact that during the survey
the Superintendents were changed which also caused some
difficulties in progressing the work.

As the Owners had committed the vessel to a
charter, every assistance was given on our part to
prevent any delays, and as will be noted from the
report certain repairs were left outstanding with
the foregoing in mind. It is regretted that you
were not advised by telegram of this situation.

As all the Main Machinery was examined at this
time, it is considered that the record of E.S. 7.57
could be recommended, to coincide with the hull
SS notation.

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,

The Secretary,
LONDON .
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